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To whom it may concern, 

 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to House Bill 3090 in Oregon. As a 

concerned citizen, I believe that this bill is misguided and could have harmful 

unintended consequences. 

 

First and foremost, I believe that this bill infringes on the rights of adult consumers 

who choose to use vaping products as a harm reduction tool. While I understand the 

need to protect minors from the dangers of nicotine addiction, I believe that this bill 

goes too far in restricting the choices of responsible adults. 

 

Furthermore, I am concerned about the potential economic impact of this bill. The 

vaping industry is a growing and innovative sector of the economy, and the 

restrictions proposed in this bill could stifle its growth and cost jobs in the state. 

 

Finally, I believe that this bill sends the wrong message to young people about 

personal responsibility and freedom of choice. By imposing overly restrictive 

regulations on adult consumers, we risk sending a message that government knows 

best and that individuals are not capable of making informed decisions about their 

own health. 

 

In conclusion, I urge you to reconsider your support for House Bill 3090. Instead, we 

should focus on education and outreach programs to inform young people about the 

dangers of nicotine addiction and provide them with the tools they need to make 

responsible choices. Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Justin Ellis 


